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Last Friday we raised £125 for the Air Ambulance as part of Pirate FM’s “Bring a £1 to 

Work” fundraising event. We also featured on this morning’s breakfast show! Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
          Thank you for your support, 

 

     Mrs. Vicky Dilnot 

                              - Head of School                                            
www.nansledanschool.org/web 

tel. 01637 829298 
hello@nansledanschool.org 

Coming up:   Fri 18th October                    
This Friday is the annual Nasal Flu 
Vaccination for all children from 
Reception to Year 6 inclusive.  

Supporting your child’s learning 

On Wednesday 6th November, we will be holding 

another informal Open Doors session for parents 

and carers to pop into school to find out more 

about life at Nansledan. Both the teachers and 

myself will be available during this time. 

Our Autumn Term Parents & Carers Consultation 

Evenings are on Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 

27th November. After half term, there will be a 

booking system in place for you to book your 

Parents’ Evening appointment. 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities 

Please look out for details of the new after school clubs 

which commence after Half Term. 

• Monday cookery: Y2-Y6 

• Tuesday football: KS2 

• Tuesday card making craft workshop: all ages 

• Friday cookery: YR & Y1 

• Friday multi-sports- YR-Y2 

The following private music tuition will also be available 

shortly for pupils in KS2: woodwind, violin, keyboards, 

drums. 

Please email us for further information. 

 

Developing our STEAM Curriculum 

There has been a sense of excitement around school as 

pupils have been developing their knowledge and 

understanding of STEM. 

We are looking forward to our Y4 Eco Warriors trip this 

Thursday while the rest of KS2 go on a local excursion to find 

out about town planning and businesses in the Nansledan 

Community. 

Meanwhile, our younger pupils have been learning about 

architecture and engineering through the Three Little Pigs! 

 

Thank You 

Since the school opening on Monday 9th 

September, the wider school community have all 

demonstrated incredible support. Thank you so 

much for your help, support and feedback during 

our first 5 weeks.  Have a good Half Term! 

 

Nansledan News 

We have appointed a new teacher                             

to join our KS2 team, Miss Leona                         

Quirk.                                                                           

After October Half Term, Miss Quirk                        

will take on the role of Y3/4 teacher                             

in Trevithick Class, working closely with Miss 

Durston who will move over to become our Y5/6 

teacher in our new class, Johnson Class.  

Miss Quirk visited Nansledan last week for 

recruitment activities but will be returning this 

Wednesday afternoon for the KS2 Victorian 

Afternoon. This will be an opportunity for her to 

get to know the class and meet us all properly. 

If you are a parent of a KS2 pupil, please feel free to 

pop up to say hello to Miss Durston & Miss Quirk at 

the end of the day this Wednesday. 
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